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The 2018-19 academic year of SES College started on June 6. Second-year 

and third-year classes began on June 6 and first-year classes began on June 

24. Vacant teaching and non-teaching posts were filled during this 

academic year and therefore the classes were conducted well. 

The PTA activities for the year 2018-19 started with the Annual General 

Meeting held on 27th September 2018. During the meeting, the members 

approved the previous year's activity report, revenue and expenditure 

figures and the current year's draft budget and then put forward healthy 

discussions and guidelines for the upliftment of the college. The new 

executive members were then elected from a meeting of about 50 people for 

the year 2018-19. 

Representatives of parents 

1. Mr. Chandran 

2. Mr. Abraham Joseph 

3. Mrs. Premalatha 

4. Shri Raveendran PK 

5. Mr. T V Narayanan 

Faculty representatives 

1. Mrs. Sheila M. Joseph 

2. Dr. K V Philomina 

3. Dr: Reena Sebastian 

4. Mr. Preju K. Paul 

5. Mrs. Punnya Prakashan A K was elected. 

At the subsequent executive meeting, Mr. T V Narayanan was unanimously 

elected as the Vice President of PTA. During 2018-19, the PTA Executive 

Committee met three times and implemented several important decisions. 



This time too we have been able to improve the result of our college at the 

university level. This time too, English and Economics took two ranks. We 

have been able to excel at the academic level as well as in the arts and 

sports. Our students were able to achieve first, second and third places with 

“A” grade in the Kannur University Arts Festival. We also excelled in 

sports. An inter-collegiate waiting lift competition was held at our college in 

January and we became the champions. I would like to take this 

opportunity to announce the good news that one of our students has got a 

job in Indian Railways with Sports quota as another important 

achievement.  

We would like to thank all those who have worked tirelessly for the 

betterment of our organization, and we extend our heartfelt thanks to all 

those who have strengthened the community and friendship of teaching-

non-teaching- parents and contributed to bring our organization to the 

forefront. 


